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Notification

This is to notify that Lahore University of Management Sciences has established a Quality
Enhancement Cell (QEC) manned by full-time staff to assist the Registrar on all matters
pertaining to Quality Assurance at the university level.

QEC will oversee activities performed relating to quality of learning, research, management and
governance at LUMS to ensure consistency and excellence in all activities performed by the entire
LUMS community.

This initiative will enable the University to meet and exceed the requirements set out by
regulatory and accreditation bodies, both local as well as international.

We look forward to working towards continuous improvement of our academic, teaching and
learning standards.

QEC can now be reached at gec@lums.edu.pk and on extensions 2269 & 2113. Kindly use these
contact details for all queries/ questions/ concerns related to QEC.

Regards,

Dri(»-gyed Mubashir Ali
Registrar, LUMS
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